
   GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

                                                     Monday, March 2, 2020 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: French Toast Sticks  

   Crunchy Chicken Tenders  

 

BIRTHDAYS: Madeline Buzek 

   Shawn Jenkins 

   Alex Lonsway 

 

1. Attention all athletes! The boys' volleyball season is right around the corner. If you are 

interested in trying out, please attend a brief informational meeting after school on 

Friday, March 6th in the main gym. If you cannot attend, please see Coach LaBud or 

Coach Rolfe. 

 

2. Dare to Dream will meet on Tuesday, March 3rd after school with Ms. Ramirez in Room 

102A. See you there! 

 

3. This week will be full of exciting volleyball!  There are home games on Monday, 

Tuesday and Thursday.  Concessions will be available. Come cheer on your Gurrie 

tigers! 

 

4. Yearbook is approaching the final stages of getting the books together, and we need your 

help. We are meeting today and tomorrow after school in Doc Mac's room to finish 

gathering pictures and placing them in the yearbook. If you've ever wanted to be part of 

yearbook, now's your chance! Come on by to help us out until 4:00. We're also looking 

for pictures from YOU! If you have pictures on your phone from Gurrie activities, please 

come on by as well and we can download them. And please see Doc Mac if you have any 

questions. 

 

5. The Gurrie wrestling team had a successful weekend at regionals sending eight wrestlers 

to the sectional tournament.  Congrats to third place finishers Frankie Mungo and Sam 

Costello and second place finishers Ignacio Rodriguez and Dylan Rickman.  Regional 

champions are Patrick Collins, Claudio Rodriguez, Kellan Knop, and Shane Hendrix.  

The Tigers will wrestle in Wacounda, IL this Saturday as they are only a few more wins 

away from landing a spot at the state finals tournament! 

 

6. Attention all underwater robotics stem club members we will meet today until 5pm to 

make changes to your ROV to prepare for your last pool practice before the competition 

next Tuesday. We are scheduled to meet until 5pm or as long as it takes to make your 

adjustments. All members must attend. See Mrs. Halper if you have any questions. 

 

 

 



7. Thank you to all students who participated at McClure’s math Olympiad on Saturday 

between 10 neighboring schools. Special congratulations are in order to 7th grader 

Samantha LaMeter for placing 1st in the 7th/8th grade individual competition. What an 

accomplishment! 

 

 


